
Karen Crook's Barbie Car - 1992 Geo Metro
When the convertible first came out in 1992, I took Clay and the girls to see it at the new car dealer. They all laughed and said that it was ugly. I still 

wanted one! In 1996 this car was in a used car lot near Pay N Pak where I was working. It had low mileage and was an automatic getting 40 MPG gas 
mileage, so I bought it and told Clay to figure out how he was going to pay for it. He could not turn it down because of all of his Ramblers. We really like 
it for the gas mileage and power and only drive it when we can drive with the top down. The Geo convertible was made only 3 years: '91, '92 and '93. 
When driving it, we have been asked several times by people with big motor homes if we would sell it so they could trailer it behind their rig. If we ever 

decide to sell it, we will find a motor home convention.
___________________________________________________________________________________

Minutes of MLCCC General Meeting
December 13th, 2012

Meeting  was called to order at 7:04 PM by President Bob Duffin at Porterhouse Restaurant.
Thank you: to Juanita for making arrangements for our dinner meeting. 
Candy Contest Winners: 1st place, Juanita Ottmar, Almond Rocha; 2nd place, Nancy Boehm, Cupcake Tray; 3rd place, Myra McCullough, Small Pretzel Chocolates
Minutes – Correction to minutes - should read Nancy Boehm. Minutes approved as corrected

Treasurer’s Repot: Checking account balance as of December 1st: $7,080.00. Bills were presented for payment, moved and seconded that bills be paid. Dues are due in 
January or February. Past due after last day of February. 

Web Master – Web page under moseslakeclassiccarclub.com     If you have questions or problems logging in, please contact Paul.
Old Business: - Discussion regarding possible donations, or benefits to club members will resume in January.
. 
New Business: None
For the Good of the Club: 
Thank you card was received from Sharrie Trachte for flowers from the Club.
Friday night get togethers will be at Ralphies beginning tomorrow night (12/14/12)
Bob will deliver the Toys for Tots to the Moses Lake Fire House. 
\
Car of the month: Won by Karen Crook
Next Meeting: January 10th, 2013. Place to be named later. 
Meeting adjourned: 7:30PM
Opening of gifts and well wishes were exchanged by all. Merry Christmas/Happy New Year 2013.

ATTENTION!!!!!!!! 
The next meeting will be Jan 10 at 
Pillar Rock 
1373 Rd. F.2 NE
Moses Lake, WA
Dinner at 6:00 PM & Meeting at 7:00 PM
London Broil & Baked Chicken $17.00
Includes non-alcoholic drink, taxes & tip.
Happy New Year!

http://moseslakeclassiccarclub.com/

